
35th Annual Meeting Recap 
 

 
Mother Nature smiled on all of those in attendance of the 35th Annual Meeting of the Iron 
Blosam Owner’s Association on September 25th which proved to be one of the more 
beautiful fall days this season!   
 
Among those in attendance, owners had the opportunity to meet with Tom Jones, 
Snowbird’s VP of Finance, who presented a review of the Owner’s financial status 
(owners desiring a copy of the Independent Auditor’s Financial Report may contact the 
Iron Blosam Owner Services department to receive a copy); Jim Maxwell, General 
Manager of the Iron Blosam Lodge, who delivered updates on many great improvements 
and renovations at the lodge; and Linda Muir, LA Vocal Communications Consultant, 
who gave an update on current digital communication efforts. She ended by reminding 
owners to register their email addresses online at www.ironblosam.net in order to receive 
regular updates about the Iron Blosam. 
 
The meeting was then turned over to the Sandi Merrick, Iron Blosam Board President, to 
give the President’s report which included the Iron Blosam’s receipt of the Silver Crown 
Award from RCI and awards from Interval International for being a Select Resort and for 
Superior Service. She updated owners on current events and thanked everyone for their 
loyalty and support for the Association.  Sandi recognized Don Betenson, retiring board 
member, with an award and thanked him for his longtime service to the Iron Blosam. She 
then reported on the owner voting results whereby Ted Neff was elected to the Board of 
Directors and Ken Godfrey and Harry Stillwell were re-elected. 
 
She ended the meeting by reminding the Owners that their participation is important and 
that the Board appreciates the opportunity to hear directly from owners with concerns, 
positive commentary, and suggestions.  Overall, it was a very productive and informative 
event! 
 


